
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 23-071/K09 

8th November, 2023 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Circular on Parent Education Programmes for Non-Chinese Speaking Parents 

      The Government is committed to enhancing the Chinese proficiency of NCS students to 

prepare them for further studies and work, as well as integration in the local community. In the 

course of learning Chinese, while it requires the continuous effort of schools, teachers and NCS 

students, support from families in creating an environment conducive to the learning of Chinese 

is also essential. To support NCS parents, the EDB will provide relevant parent education 

programmes in the 2023/24 school year and introduce a series of activities progressively starting 

from mid-November 2023. 

       The event calendar of parent education programmes for NCS parents in the 2023/24 

school year is in the Annex for reference. Enrolment methods and the information of the activities 

will be updated as and when appropriate. Parents may visit the EDB website for details. 

For enquiries, please contact our teacher Mr. WONG Kam On.                                                          

Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 23-071/K09< Please return it to Mr. Wong through the class teacher > 

Circular on Parent Education Programmes for Non-Chinese Speaking Parents 

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the circular regarding the Parent Education Programmes for Non-Chinese 

Speaking Parents. 

Remarks(if any):_______________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name:____________________    Parent’s Signature:____________________ 

Class:____________________                 Date:____________________ 










